
 

 

1st May 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Invitation to Year 7 MEP Sushi and Boba Tea Event 
 
We hope this letter finds you well.  
 
We are excited to inform you about an upcoming event at Watling Academy that promises to be both 
fun and educational for our Year 7 MEP students. On Thursday 9th May, we will be hosting a Year 7 
MEP Sushi & Boba Tea event as part of their Twilight lesson that day. It will take place in G21. 
 
The event will feature a hands-on experience where students will learn to make sushi rolls and enjoy 
the delicious taste of boba tea. This will help them to understand more about Asian culture. It is an 
excellent opportunity for them to engage in culinary activities and explore different flavours, while 
also fostering teamwork and creativity. 
 
Please note that information regarding allergies and dietary requirements have been taken from our 
current student records and are used to inform seating plans and other necessary adjustments.  
Recipes are discussed in advance and students are encouraged to adapt given recipes to suit their 
individual requirements. 
 
Here are some details about the ingredients we will be using: 
 
Boba Tea: 
• Tea powder (halal options available) 
• Tapioca pearls (contains sugar) 
 
Sushi Options: 
• Cucumber and Carrot 
• Salmon 
 



 
 

 

 
 
We understand the importance of accommodating dietary requirements, and we want to ensure that 
all students can participate fully. If your child has any specific dietary needs or allergies, please do not 
hesitate to inform us by replying to this email or contact Mr. Li. We will try to provide suitable 
alternatives, so that all students can enjoy the event safely. 
 
This event promises to be an exciting and enriching experience for our Year 7 students, and we 
encourage them to join us for an afternoon of culinary exploration and fun. We look forward to seeing 
them there!  
 
There is no cost associated with the event, as all ingredients will be provided. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to email, Mr. Li, Lis@watling.academy. 
 
Warm regards, 
 

Mr Scott      Mr Li 

 
Mr R Scott      Mr S Li 
Head of Modern Foreign Languages    Mandarin Excellent Programme Teacher 


